Federal Emergency Management Agency
Washington, D.C . 20472

DEC 21 1989

Mr. Frank J. Congel

Director, Divieion of Radiation Protection and
Emergency Preparedness

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

U. 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Congel:

On December 11, 1989, we sent you a response to your December 6, 1989, request
that the Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) assist the Nuclear Regulatory
Commission in the verification of the satisfactory resolution of certain items
specified by the Seabrook Atomic Safety and Licensing Board (ASLB) in its

Partial Initial Decision (PID), LBP-89-32, issued on November 13, 1989, in
connection with the Seabrook Plan for Massachusetts Communities (SPMC) and

the 1986 FEMA graded exercise. This is an update to our December 11, 1989,
response.

In the December 11, 1989, report, one item (item #5) was listed as "open".

The open item concerned the revision of the Traffic Management Manual (TMM) for
Seabrook, to resolve certain issues related to the access control procadures.
Over the past year, the Seabrook Regional Assistance Committee (RAC) Chairman
has provided technical assistance in many areas related to offsite preparedness
for Seabrook. One of the areas in which he gave such - _sistance was improve-
ments to the TMM. He reviewed an advance copy of the TMM, which was released
on December 20, 1989, and his report is attached. Based on this report, FEMA
now considers the item “"closed".

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 646-2871.

Sincerely,

7 |
faghon: H 4
Dennis H. Kwigtkowski

Assistant Associate Director
Office of Natural and Technological Hazards

Enclosure

001030048 891221
FOR ADOCE OZ0O0044 %
F

L



Federal Emergenicy Management Agency

Region ! J.W. McCarmack Post Office and Court House
Boston, Massachusetis 02108

Decerbay 20, 1589

MRORANDIN FOR! Gramt €. Fet yson, Associste Director
State ard Locsl Prograns and Support

R Richazd A, EEromp a5 " i e
Regicnal Directsr Hya“f; TNt
SURYECT! Beabrock Status Repart

on Dacwier €, 1989, FRM\ was reguastad by the Nualear Regulatery Commission
(NI ummmmmmnuumc:muwuumu
oaxtain items., These {tems were identif in the Atemic

our Decenber 8 repert indicatad there was ona open itam (#3 of our repast).

The cpen iten was the revision of New Humpehire’s Traffic Manags Manaal for
Seabrook Station. The Seabrock Regicnal Assistance Cormittee has
provided technical assistance to the State of New Harpshire over the last 12
mnths. One of the areas in which ha assistancs was to the
maffic Managepent Mamual. He has an advance of the Txaffic
Management Manual which was released « We nots that Board’s concern
was with the access control procadures. revised Traffic Managemant Marmal
doss specify access cantrol procedures ) which are similar

for Beabrock Station, closed. Ve ars prowv this report for your review
and sizission to tha Nuclear Regulatory Cammission,

If there are ong, please scitact the Seakbrock Regional Assistance
Conmuittes , Richazd W, Donovan, et FIB 390-~4693.




